
ISB 
Date: 26 August, 2019 
SB, Hyderabad 

Mr. Sanath Swaroop Mulky 
Hyderabad, Telangana 
India 

Dear Mr. Sanath Swaroop Mulky, 

Letter of Appreciation- Technology Validation Workshop 
On behalf of Centre For Innovation and Entrepreneurship (CIE), ISB- Hyderabad Campus, we 
would like to express our gratitude to you for facilitating the Technology Validation Workshop 
on Software and Electronics-based Product Development. We are confident that the students 
are inspired to strive hard to have a viable product along with clear understanding of the next 

steps. 

Once again, thank you for making the workshop successful and we appreciate your 
continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Amrita Dutta 
Associate Director 
Centre for Innovation and Entrepreneurship (CIE) 
Indian School of Business 
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